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1. There was information put out in an email by EQ last year about the requirements for those invovled with career education to obtain the Certificate IV in Career Development by 2012 as the minimum standard.  I have spoken to Ian Griffith (EQ ETRF Officer) about this and he said he remembers that document, but he was not able to find me anything else in writing.  He was going to follow this up at a Central Office level and despite attempted follow up of this, I have not heard back from him.

1. There is nothing in the Australian Blue Print for Career Development itself.

1. QSA does not have a position on school personnel having a Certificate IV in Career Development.  They are saying that it is at each school Principal's discretion to decide what training and/or qualifications school personnel who undertake SET planning or other guidance/career-related advice may be required to have.

1. So, then I went to schools.  Some schools indicated that they were going to ensure that they had a few people trained with the certificate and then do some PD with other staff.  Some schools indicated that they were going to get around this by saying that what they provided to students was information not advice.  They said that you only have to have the qualification if you are providing advice and that they would be ensuring that it was clear to parents that what was provided to them was information only.

So, it seems that it is not simple and that it is being approached in a variety of ways.  It would seem to me that some people from each school would have to have the certificate, but numbers of these may vary from school to school.  Guidance Officers could not get away without having this at the very least.
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